
The Hoot 

Announcements &   
Reminders 
It has been lovely meeting your 

children again after the holidays 

and hearing what they have all 

been up to. We hope they have 

a great year with us in Year 2! 

 

Please make sure your child has 

a PE kit in school ready for next 

week. PE days are: 

2SH- Monday (indoor) and 

Wednesday (outdoor) 

2KK- Wednesday (outdoor) and 

Thursday (indoor) 

2RF- Wednesday (outdoor) and 

Friday (indoor) 

 

Look out for your child’s new 

reading book in their book bag. 

Year 2 Edition . 

Wb: 10/9/2018 . 

English 

We will be reading the True Story of The Three Little Pigs. 

We will answer some comprehension questions about the 

story and also write our own questions for ‘hot-seating’ the 

wolf! 

Things to think about: What special punctuation do we 

use at the end of a question? Can you think of any question 

words? 

Maths  

We will be looking at place value this week. This will involve 

ordering numbers from smallest to largest, and comparing 

numbers using the inequality signs < and > e.g. 9 > 5 (9 is 

bigger than 5). 

Things to think about: Which number is bigger out of 26 

and 62? Can you explain why? We need to look at the tens 

digit and the ones digit to help us! 

Ways to help at home:  Practise partitioning (breaking up) 

2-digit numbers into tens and ones e.g. 10 has 1 ten and 0 

ones; 23 has 2 tens and 3 ones. 

 

 

Homework: Homework will be handed out on Fridays, 

starting on Friday 14th September. 

 


